
 

 
 

Dec 31st, 2019 
Le Zhang 
Science Editor, Editorial Office of Baishideng Publishing Group Inc 
 
Dear Le Zhang, 
 
Re: Revise submission, Manuscript Number: 53076, Title: The rescue 
treatment and follow-up intervention of a left main acute myocardial 
infarction with typical carina shift under 3D- Optical Coherence 
Tomography: A case report 
 
Thanks for your and the reviewers’ useful comments and suggestions on the 
structure of my manuscript. 
I have modified the manuscript accordingly, and detailed corrections are 
listed below: 
 
 
Reviewer 1（No. ID: 00227375）: Conclusion: Accept (General priority) 
Scientific Quality: Grade B (Very Good) 
Language Quality: Grade A (Priority publishing) 
This is an interesting case report about PCI of a left main AMI with typical 
carina shift using 3D-OCT. This manuscript is nicely structured and well 
written. I have no question about this manuscript.  
Answer:   
Thank you so much. I am really appreciated. 
 
 
Reviewer 2. （No. ID: 00227531）Conclusion: Minor revision 
Scientific Quality: Grade B (Very Good) 
Language Quality: Grade B (Minor language polishing) 
Nice clinical case showing the value of imaging with optical coherence 
imaging to successfully solve a complicated case Minor comments: -I think 
that in page 6 regarding treatment the authors mean “ treatment decision 
consist of CABG or stent implantation” -Also in the same pag I think that the 
authors mean that “ after 1 week the patient has neither recurrent angina nor 
difficult breathing”. Please revise. 
Answer: 
Thank you. The two parts have been revised accordingly. 
 
Figure 1: please indicate what TCFA stands for.  
Answer: 
Thank you. This part has been revised accordingly. 



 

 
Figure 2: Second image in 2d row seems to be upside down. A number (10) is 
upside down in the 3 figures of this row.  
Answer: 
Thank you. For this part, our concern is that organizing the images in the 
same direction with the CAG will make the readers more easily to follow. 
And we also have explained it in the figure legends. 
 
I have revised the manuscript according to the reviewers’ comment and 
would like to re-submit this manuscript, and hope it is acceptable for 
publication in the journal.  If there are any problems or questions about our 
paper, please do not hesitate to let us know. 
Thank you very much for your attention to our paper.  
Sincerely yours, 
 

Yu-Quan He,  

MD, PhD, Chief Doctor, Deputy Director,  

Department of Cardiology, China-Japan Union Hospital of Jilin University, 

Jilin Provincial Engineering Laboratory for Endothelial Function and Genetic 

Diagnosis of Cardiovascular Disease, No. 126, Xiantai Street, Changchun 
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